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Thank you for your continued support of NEW ART EST-OUEST AUCTIONS. 

 

Recently, we have received inquiries from customers regarding 

"suspicious notifications that appear to be related to our company." 

If you encounter any suspicious notices or have concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact our official customer service desk. 

 

We will continue to strive to verify information to ensure our 

customers can use our services with peace of mind. We kindly ask for your 

cooperation in this matter. 

 

Official Contact Information: 

Phone：0120-70-3722/ 03-6271-0558 Email: info@newartest.com 

tel:0120703722
mailto:info@newartest.com

